
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO 

To the Cashier: 

. 79 WEST MONROE STREET 

IMPORTANT 

CAPITAL STOCK CERTIFIUATES 

Bulletin No. 49. 
August 8, 1916. 

We are now prepared to issue permanent capital 

stock certificates in exchange for the temporary receipts 

heretofore issued. Therefore, you are requested to return 

the temporary certificates of payment issued to your bank 

representing payment of the first, sec~nd and third in­

stallments of your subscription to the capital stock of 

the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago; also any additional 

or supplementary certificates of payment. The permanent 

torm certificates will be forwarded to member banks at the 

earliest date practicable. 

Your prompt attention to the above request will 

be appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

JAMES B. McDOUGAL 

Governor. 
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